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WARNING: Some metal products may contain elements or chemicals known to the 
State of California to cause cancer, birth defects or reproductive harm. These 
elements include but are not limited to Chromium, Cobalt, Lead, and Nickel.  
 
For more information visit www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 
 
California law requires businesses to provide a clear and reasonable warning to 
customers purchasing products in the state of California before knowingly or 
unintentionally exposing them to one of 800+ listed chemicals or elements.  This 
warning is required when a business is aware of or believes one or more of these 
listed chemicals or elements may be present in their products.  
  
Please review our Safety Data Sheet for more information. If you 
require additional information or have concerns about these products, please call 
us. This notice serves as "reasonable warning" to our customers as required by 
California law, about the potential hazards of using or working with industrial 
metal products. Your decision to purchase these products acknowledges 
your understanding of these warnings and acceptance of possible health risks.     
  
Note: Metal products are not typically considered hazardous in their solid 
distributed form by OSHA and Federal Standards. Fumes or Dust from ANY product 
can be hazardous to your health without proper safety protection. See SDS sheet 
for more information regarding safe use. 
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